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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

We write to you today with more than a little excitement. 
After a little over a year of  raising our support team Nick 
is returning to campus to resume full-time ministry.

It’s been a great joy to meet so many new friends and 
partners in ministry along the way. Thank you for your 
hospitality, support and encouragement. We couldn’t 
do this without you. We look forward to continuing to 
get to know and pray for you.

While our support isn’t fully raised, we’re trusting God to 
continue to provide as we answer the need on campus for 
more laborers this fall.

In just a few day’s time we’ll be off  on a brief  vacation 
and then returning to Champaign to reconnect with 
students and our fellow missionaries on campus.

Amy will continue her job in the schools this year while 
we continue to raise to full support. We’re still asking God 
to provide $300/month in support to cover our needs 
for the coming school year and we continue to ask Him to 
provide beyond that toward our goal of  both being freed-
up to serve. I hope you’ll join us in those prayers.

New Beginnings July 2011

- We’re at 61% of  our needed monthly support. 
- That God would provide 30 new financial partners for us to be 

fully supported and freed-up to serve on campus.
- For transition back to life in Champaign and ministry full-time.
- For safe travels for Amy and I as we take vacation and return to 

Champaign.
- Praise God for you all and your generous partnership.

As we return to campus this month we’ll begin gathering 
our students, volunteers, and fellow missionaries in 
preparation for the coming school year. We’ll be spending 
time together praying and planning for the nearly 8,000 
new students that will be moving to campus in August and 
the 32,000 returning ones.

There are BBQs to be planned, outreach events, an 
adventure race, large-group kick-off  and Bible studies to be 
written - to name a few. We would love your prayers as we 
seek to be faithful in these tasks with the ultimate goal of  
making Jesus Christ known at the University of  Illinois.

This past month Illini Life has been gathering for Summer 
Church service on Wednesday evenings - providing 
community and teaching for students doing summer 
school. We’re excited to be joining them upon our return.

Amidst all the preparation and summer church, Nick will 
be seeking to readjust to life in one location, not living out 
of  a suitcase all week, and is excited to meet face-to-face 
with close friends again.
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